DO YOU HAVE

NAION?

Lilly is seeking ophthalmologists to
participate in a non-interventional
study to investigate the potential
association between NAION and PDES

inhibitor use.
Patients must:
- be males with 1st eye incidence
- be willing to complete a brief questionnaire
on medical history and medication use
Patients cannot:
- have MS, dementia, glaucoma, or a history of arteritis

For more information, contact Connie at:
910-509-4988 or connie.robertson@incresearch.com.
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